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action in the game.  

In her first game in 
one and a half years, 
Rachel scored 12 points 
- including a  three-
pointer which tied up 
the game at the half.  

Jaterria Coffey led the 
Lakers in scoring with 
13 points, followed by 
Hannah Yates with 10, 
Aniyah Coffey had nine, 
Karly Luttrell with 
seven, Maleah Preston 
and Sophie Shearer 
each had six points 
and Addison Hart had 
three.

Russell County 
improved to 8-17 on 
the season and Adair 
County held  5-16 
record.

In the second game of 
the night, the Indians 
and Lakers battled 
it out in a crosstown 
rivalry.  

In a close, physical 
game that saw Adair 
County in foul trouble 
early, the Lakers were 
able to gain the lead 
and hang on to it to win 
74-62.  

The Lakers shot 59.5 
percent from the field 
and 79 percent from the 
free throw line.  

Trace Stringer led the 
Lakers in scoring with 
28 points.  

He was seven out 
of 12 from behind the 
three point line.  

Mayes Gosser had 
25 points and nine 
rebounds, and was per-
fect from the free throw 
line.  

Braydon Cerrato had 
10 points, Owen Loy 
had eight,  and Maxon 
Gosser had three.  

The Lakers improved 
to 4-19 on the season, 
the Indians fell to 15-9.

The Lady Lakers and 
Lakers finished out 
their regular season 
this week with a boy/
girl double header at 
Rockcastle County.  

They begin district 
tournament Monday 
night, February 21 at 
Clinton County High 
School.

Lady Laker Rachel Bolin blazed back from injury to score 12 points over the Adair County 
Indians last week. Bolin’s three-pointer gave the Lakers an edge just before halftime. 


